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 PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Bolton Police Department is pleased to announce the start of a 
Citizens Police Academy. The Academy will run from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 
p.m., for eight consecutive Wednesdays, beginning October 11, 2017. 
 
The Citizen Police Academy is designed to familiarize citizens with the 
operation and functions of the Bolton Police Department. Classes will 
cover various topics such as Criminal Law, Patrol Procedures, Evidence 
Collection, Domestic Violence, Motor Vehicle Enforcement, Court 
Procedures, and Use of Force. Additionally, participants will complete a 
two hour police ride along, and a tour of the Fire and EMS Departments. 
The ride along will allow each student to observe Police Officers while 
on patrol. Classes will be taught by Bolton Police Staff and Supervisors.  
 
There is no charge to attend.  Applicants must be at least eighteen years 
old and a resident of Bolton. The class is limited to twenty participants. 
Applications may be picked up at the Bolton Police Department, 15 
Wattaquadock Hill Road. Applications can also be downloaded on the 
Town of Bolton website. You may also request an application packet by 
contacting Officer Casey Hoole at 978-779-2276. The deadline for 
application submittal will be October 1, 2017.  
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